March 27th, 1980

Joanne Dodge
Booking Clerk
Vancouver Prince Clerk
1100 Chestnut Street
Vancouver, B.C.
V6J 3J9

Dear Joanne,

I am closing the file on "Canadian Connections" and this is a short note to thank you and the Association for your cooperation. As Beth may have told you we had a little confusion with the power, however that was rectified and the presentation that evening went very well. There should have been more people in attendance, however that is to be expected in Vancouver when there are so many things to do.

Thank you again,

Sincerely,

Gail Rogers Executive Director